
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents  
 
It has been lovely to welcome the children back to school and to meet all of our 
new children in foundation stage and across the school.  
All of the children look extremely smart in their school uniform and black 
footwear. 
 
I thought I would write a short newsletter just to share some timetabling 
information around PE, swimming which will help parents next week. 
 
All of the teachers are in the process of writing more detailed curriculum 
newsletters and these will be sent home at the end of next week. 
I have also listed below the times of your class’s “parent welcome meetings.” 
Please try to attend these meetings as you will get the opportunity to 

  meet your child’s class teacher,  

 discuss any concerns you may have  

 and learn about the work and topics that your child will be doing this 
year. 

 We know how important it is that school and home work together so that your 
child has a happy and successful year.  
 

Mrs Catherine Sergeant 

 
Parent welcome meetings. 
Years 3/4 Thursday 14th September 2017 at 4.30pm 
Reception Monday 18th September 2017 at 4.30pm  
Years 5/6 Wednesday 20th September 2017 at 4.30pm 
Years 1/2 Thursday 21st September 2017 at 4.30pm 
 
If you cannot make these times and would like to discuss anything with your 
child’s class teacher appointments can be made at the end of the school day. 
Please ring the school office and they will assist you. 
 
 

Autumn term swimming – Years 5/6 
Swimming takes place on Thursday mornings every week. The children walk to 
Everton Park Pool so as the autumn term progresses please make sure that the 
children are wearing coats, hats and gloves etc to keep them warm on the 
journey. The children will also be asked to bring a healthy snack which they can  
eat after their swimming session. 
Mr Fairclough has written to year 5/6 parents with further information. 

 

 
Military School- Year 3   
To support year 3 as they move into KS2 they will work with military school this 
term to develop team work , resilience , problem solving and communication 
skills. This is a very successful programme and parents will receive more 
information in their curriculum newsletter. PE kits are required  
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TERM DATES 
2017/18 

Autumn Term 
4th September to 22nd 
December 2017 
Half Term 
23rd to 27th October 2017 
 
Spring Term 
8th January to 29th March 
2018 
Half Term 
12th to 16th February 2018 
 
Summer Term 
9th April to 24th July 2018 
Half Term 
28th May to 8th June 2018 
 
May Day Bank Holiday 
Monday 7th May  
 
INSET DAYS 
Monday 4th September2017 
Friday 22nd December 2017 
Monday 12th March 2018 
Monday 23rd July 2018 
Tuesday 24th July 2018 
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PE, Sports and Dance  

Children in years Reception to Year 6 are all required to wear a school PE kit for Physical Education 
including dance and sport. PE is an essential part of the curriculum and for health and safety reasons 
kit must be worn for these lessons.  

PE kit can be kept in school each week in a drawstring PE bag marked with your child’s name.  PE bags 
are available from the school office for £1. Please don’t send kit to school in a large bag as we don’t 
have the space to store them safely in the class cloakrooms.  

PE KIT 
Plain navy shorts or leggings (new for girls) 
Pale blue sports polo t-shirt 
Navy blue tracksuit (winter) 
Trainers 

 
Personalised uniform, PE Kits and school ties are all available to purchase from  
 

          Lisa’s Schoolwear,               or 
                            72 Priory Rd,  
                            Liverpool L4 2RZ 
                            Phone: 0151 264 0700 
 

 
 
 
 

Homework Club- Thursday 3.30pm – 4.30pm  
Homework club takes place each week and is available to all KS2 children. This club is run by  
Mr. Southworth and it is a perfect opportunity for your child to complete their homework with the 
support from school staff.  
If you would like your child to attend please contact the school office or alternatively speak to  
Mr. Southworth and/or your child’s class teacher.  

Classes Days PE kit required for PE, sports or dance 

Mrs Stalker, Miss Smyth 
 

Monday  

Miss Kennedy, Mrs Bradley, 
Miss Whittaker 

Wednesday and Thursday  

Miss Hughes , Miss Gallagher, 
Mrs Burns  

Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday  
 

Mrs Cotton , Miss Topping, Mr 
Garth , Mr Fairclough 

Thursday and Friday  

PE kit can be kept in school each week in a drawstring PE bag marked with your child’s name. 
They can then return home for washing each Friday. 

Laser  
92-100 London Rd, 
Liverpool L3 5NL  
Phone: 0151 709 0701 
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